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This proprosal, if enacted into law, will create situations that can only be resolved by 
inspecting the genitals of children. Is that a position the Maine legislators wish to 
place school adminstrators in? Is this a good use of state resources against the tiny 
minority of Maine's children who are trans? Is this heavy handed imposition of 
state-sanctioned prejudice a lesson we want to be teaching Maine's children? Or 
should Maine perhaps encourage all its children to learn that public bathrooms are 
places to politely enter, go, and leave? Raising a generation of bathroom busybodies 
does not seem to be in Maine's best interests. 


